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14th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As you may be aware on Tuesday 11th October 2022 we have our Learning Consultation Evening.  
 
We would like to invite you to an onsite evening here at Hailey Hall on:  
  
Tuesday 11th October 2022 from 16:30 to 19:00 
 
Our Learning Consultation Evening is an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress and 
gain an insight into the Curriculum your child is studying. The consultation also enables subject staff 
and tutors to discuss what is going well and reinforce points to focus on to support your child’s 
progress.  
 
Though it is a similar format to our Learning Review Evenings which are normally held in January 
and April, for Learning Consultation Evenings there is no written report. All pupil's books will be 
available during the evening. 
 
Though we would like to encourage pupils to attend with their parents/carers, pupil attendance at 
the evening session is not obligatory. 
 
Please notify the school office by telephone on 01992 465208 or email 
admin@haileyhall.herts.sch.uk with your confirmation to attend Hailey Hall School with your son. 
Individual booking times are not required. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should have any questions. We look forward to 
continuing our work in partnership with you and your son. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Mr Aldiss 
Deputy Headteacher - Curriculum Lead 
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